
TO:  Advisors 

RE: Pathways-To-Point 2016 New Freshman Registration Information 

 

Advisors, 

 

Please note that Pathways-To-Point is listed in the fall timetable as First Year Seminar-

Wilderness Leadership Orientation sections 9 & 10. Students will actually be signing up 

for the fall course that follows their summer trip. 

 

I will electronically authorize registered Pathways-To-Point students as she receives their 

application for the trips. So they should be able to add this course to their regular 

registration schedule during their orientation.   

 

However, new Pathways-To-Point registrants who sign-up during their orientation will 

need to contact me at that time to secure authorization.  Only freshman registered to 

attend a summer 2016 Pathways-To-Point backpacking or canoe trip will be authorized 

for this course. 

 

It is up to the student to inform you that they plan to take the course for credit. 

 

Thank you for all you do for our adventurous Pathways-To-Point students. 

 

FIRST YEAR SEMINAR  101 FIRST YEAR SEMINAR (GEP:FYS) 

Sec    9     Subtitle: WLDRNSS LDRSHP ORNTN  

             3.0       LAB     2  9:00-10:50    R    HEC     154  Johnson, Johnny     

                       SEM     2  9:00- 9:50  T      HEC     146  Johnson, Johnny    

 

Sec    10      Subtitle: WLDRNSS LDRSHP ORNTN  

             3.0       LAB     3  9:00-10:50    R    HEC     154  Johnson, Johnny    

                       SEM     3 10:00-10:50  T      HEC     116  Johnson, Johnny    

 

 

 

 

Johnny Johnson       

Cooridinator 

Pathways-To-Point 

jjohnson@uwsp.edu 

 

         


